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Hello

I wish to voice my objection to the proposal that would see the number of
councillors change for the 2019 elections.  A democratic system calls for
fair proportionality of people to those elected.  It does not weight these so
that some sectors are "more equal" than others.  It assigns on a strictly
person to councillor basis.  Any variance to this would be un-democratic
and would lead to an over representation for rural voters... we are all
concerned with the environment, and should all be equally represented.

Let's get back to democracy and fairness.

Ursula Ryan
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